
                                                             Pentecost Sunday                                     Sunday 23rd May  2021 

THE PARISH OFFICE WILL REOPEN MONDAY 10TH MAY FROM 10AM TO 12PM FOR MASS BOOKINGS AND MASS CARDS OR YOU CAN  EMAILjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com to book Masses etc or 

ph Catherine 087 6174498 

Recently Deceased 

Terry Newell 

Thomas Kershaw  

Imre Léman 

Eileen Joy 

Christopher Walsh 

Brendan Mc Loughlin  

Eileen Doyle  

Anniversaries 

Sr Laboure Sheehy  

Eileen & Pat Hallihan  

Dympna Closkey  

Josie Phillps  

Margaret Gibbon  

Bridie Murray  

John Whelan  

Ann & Tony Reilly  

Peter & Molly Brady  

Hugh & Una Brady  

Angela Joyce  

Marie Mc Bride 

Evelyn Rochford  

Annie Dignam  

Bridget & John Mc Gee 

Birthday Remembrance  

Des Rochford  

CHURCH REOPENING  

 
New Government guidelines on return to 

Mass came into effect May 10th we are     

allowed to have 2 pods of 45 with social   

distancing in place  

 Under these new guidelines we have de-

cided to do away with the Monday to      

Friday tickets and will allow the 1st 90    

people to come along each day we hope this 

will allow as many of you who wish to come 

to mass at least one day a week to do so we 

would ask that you do not start queuing 

outside doors before 9.15 as we will have to 

sanitise church each morning before you 

come in and after you leave. We ask for 

your co-operation in moving up to the 

front and filling the seats   designated for 

you to sit on. We would also hope that   

people will not come early just to get in 

every day leaving no spaces for others 

Please do as the stewards ask you the 

church doors will close once, we are at 90 

each day which is our capacity  

Thank you to all who knitted or crochet 
red hearts for covid patients our Chaplin 

Miriam now has enough hearts but 
wants to say a big thanks to all who took 
part please God we won’t be calling on 

your skills again anytime soon  

 

Weekend Masses  

We will go back to drawing out names for 

weekend masses as we have more than 90 

looking to come to each Mass priority will be 

given to those who have months minds and 1st 

anniversaries booked   already so if you have a 

mass booked for May or June please let me 

know if you wish to reserve spaces at any of  

the masses you have booked  if you can send 

your requests by email to   judesparishof-

fice1@gmal.com we will do our best to accom-

modate your   requests looking forward to see-

ing as many of you as possible over the next 

few weeks. 

Face masks must be worn at all times in 

Church and we ask you to come and go as 

quickly as possible no gathering in groups   

outside permitted. 

If you wish to register to go on the lists for our 

weekend masses please send email with        

contact number and mass time you wish to   

attend if you were on our lists before you do 

not have to register again you will receive a 

text or phone call on the Friday if you are 

drawn to come to any of our weekend masses  

Requests for candles to be lit at mass as 

church is now open for you to attend mass we 

would ask that if possible you come in and 

light candles yourself so that the mass will just 

be offered for those who have booked masses  

The Local Conference of the St Vincent De 
Paul Society wish to acknowledge with 
thanks your continued support to them 

Amount Donated during April was 1565.00   
You can still leave your donations in safe at 

back of church.  we ask if you can to use 
the Blue envelopes on tables in Church for 

your donations and place envelopes in 
Safe at back of Church  

    Cosy Corner Café- Now Open   

We are delighted to 

welcome back     Ja-

net and her  team in 

our Cosy Corner 

Café        located in 

our    Parish Centre 

who have reopened 

for Take Away from  

Wednesday 12th May from 9.30an to 2pm they 

will open on  each    Wednesday Thursday & 

Friday during May from 9.30am to 2.30pm  

and from 10am to 2pm on Saturdays for the 

month of May they are only permitted to offer 

a take away service during May  no seating in-

side or outside permitted Please support them 

if you can check their Facebook page for more 

details . 

Koins for Kids wish to acknowledge with 

grateful thanks the sum of €2521.69       do-

nated in Euro Coin so far plus quite a lot of 

foreign coin and notes if you have any small 

coin or old foreign currency   lying around 

and are looking for a home for it please drop 

into Parish Office and we will be delighted to 

pass it on to Koins for Kids who are trying to 

raise enough money to purchase a Paediatric 

MRI Scanner for the New Children’s Hospital 

no  donation to small . Check them out on       

koinsforkids.ie  

Novena for Pentecost online only 

Friday 14th May to Saturday 22nd 

May  

Our Novena in preparation for Pentecost (by 

webcam) continues  this Friday, 21st at 7pm, 

here in St Jude’s concluding with 6.30pm  

Mass on Sat 22nd May which  will be offered 

for all the needs of young people, and for     

students of all ages undergoing  exams      

mailto:EMAILjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com
mailto:judesparishoffice1@gmal.com
mailto:judesparishoffice1@gmal.com

